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We were happy to welcome a new alumna, Virginia Yip
('05) and her mother An Wong, to our luncheon on 3
June 2017. Virginia came up to us when she saw the
Ying Wa banner displayed in the restaurant at our last
luncheon in February 2017. Thus we accidentally found a
way to recruit new alumnae.
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We were happy also that Bonita Chui and her husband
Barry Mak came for the first time to our luncheon. We
really appreciated the regulars for their time and effort
to come; Sharon and Edwin Shum, Lai Ping Yuen, Sara
Martinson, Alice and Sikee Louie, Melinda Louie, Rosanna
Ho, Mr. Ho, Pastor and Wing Tsang.

Wing, thank you for coordinating; and Mr. Ho, thank you
for reserving the big table.

Melinda Louie (Fong Yuk Ha)('65)
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b e s . We met at our usual place East Gourmet
&._f"":_‘y Seafood Restaurant in Rosemead. We had

5 _‘ o 3 > - 13 attendees with Hebe Chow being sick

&‘ o and was not able to come at the last minute.
group photo Emme Li (‘65) and her husband, Eric Li
brought their home-grown persimmons from their backyard and
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shared with us. They were big and sweet, and they brought enough for each person to
get 4. They were very thoughtful and even brought enough bags for us to carry the fruit home.
Wing Tsang ('62) and her husband, Anthony brought some nuts to share so we somewhat
celebrate Thanksgiving in advance.

The highlight of our meeting was watching the greeting video from Mr. Francis Kwan and Ms. Siu
Fung Chow (Principal and Vice Principal of YWGS)(https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RxNc0-
2sr_U). We were most excited to learn the latest news of Ying Wa and look forward to seeing our
new school building finished by the end of 2018!

Wing Yee Chan Tsang ('62)
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